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U.S. General Services Administration (GSA) announced an innovative OneGov agreement with Amazon Web 

Services (AWS) to provide up to $1 billion in savings for cloud adoption, modernization, and training for federal 

civilian agencies through December 31, 2028. 

Through this new agreement, federal agencies will have access to AWS training resources and a team of experts 

with specialized skills and experience to help them move from aging on-premises infrastructure to the cloud. 

Agencies can leverage AWS’ cloud migration program, allowing them to speed up migration and modernization, 

reduce costs, and accelerate their adoption of AI technology. 

 

• AWS Credits: Savings on core AWS cloud services. 

 

• AWS Modernization Credits: Support to help agencies modernize their infrastructure and application 

technologies, plus large-scale IT transformation across government and spur AI innovation. 

 

• Training Credits: Access to AWS training and certification.  

 

  
Where to Purchase:  

Customers are eligible to receive credits through direct agency contracts with AWS, AWS partner-held contracts, 

and AWS reseller held contracts. Credits are not limited to just GSA Awarded contracts. 

 

 

Additional Resource: 

GSA Announces OneGov Agreement with Amazon Web Services; Provides up to $1 Billion in Savings to 

Accelerate IT Transformation and Catalyze American AI Leadership | GSA 

 

 

 

To receive pricing and/or to schedule an overview reach out to: 
AWS@carahsoft.com or call (877) 123-4567 

Amazon Web Services Government 
Solution Offer to US Federal 
Government Purchase Guide 
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